e

WA
_ en e T: 0121 464 5191
o F: 0121 464 3711

Shenley Academy & Sixth Form,
Shenley Lane, Birmingham, B29 4HE

/ gf?' ACADEMNMY E: enquiry@shenleyacademy.org.uk

W: www.shenleyacademy.org.uk

Principal: Mrs L Monk — BMus (Hons) Specialisms: Science, Perferming and Creative Arts

Dear Parents and Carers,

As you will be aware, year 11 students have now completed their GCSE
examinations and are no longer required to attend normal lessons.

The GCSE results will be available on Thursday 23™ August. Students are invited to
collect their results in person at the academy from 09.30am. Any results which are
not collected will be sent home by post.

A special year 11 leavers assembly will take place on Monday 25" June. This will be
an opportunity for students to look back on their time at Shenley with their friends,
peers and teachers. Students are invited to arrive at 08.35am so that they can visit
their form group. There will then be an assembly in the theatre, followed by some
refreshments in the dining room. The event will finish at approximately 10.15am.
Students are not required to wear the academy uniform to the leavers assembly, and
can wear their own choice of smart clothing.

Students are asked to bring any revision guides or textbooks on the 25" June so that
they can be used by other students in the future. There will be boxes on reception for
these to be placed.

If you have any questions about any of these details please do not hesitate to get in
touch.

Finally, could | take this opportunity to thank you for your support and wish you well
for the future.

Yours Sincerely,

O

Lucy Monk

Headteacher




